
 

 
 

January 27, 2023 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: EB-2022-0024 Elexicon Energy Inc. 2023 ICM 
Type of Hearing - Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
VECC has reviewed the transcripts and undertakings from the Technical Conference and submits they raise 
additional questions that would best be answered through the process of an oral hearing.  Given the size, 
complexity, significance and cost of Elexicon’s proposed ICM projects, VECC submits the OEB panel and 
customers would benefit from an oral hearing to ensure all issues, impacts and costs are sufficiently 
examined. 

Yours truly,  

 

 

John Lawford 

Counsel for VECC 

 

 
Copy to: Cynthia Chan, Chief Financial Officer 
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